
 

Welcome to Kindergarten  

with  
Ms Linnegar 

 
I hope all students and their families have had a great start to the year. Students in KL are 
settling into school routines and beginning to learn new activities in the classroom and 
social skills in the playground. It has been a great pleasure for me getting to know the 

wonderful children in KL. 

 
Kindergarten is a time for children to expand their love of learning, their general 

knowledge and their ability to get along with others. I am looking forward to working 
with you and your child to teach them to reach for the stars. 

Look at what we have been doing so far.  

 



 

 


